
Gentle Giants in the Park on Saturday
Dear Great Pyrenees Friends,

Less than a week to Gentle Giants in the Park and we are approaching 200 PYRS attending!!!
This will be our biggest event by far and we cannot wait to see you and your PYR participate in
what has to be the largest congregation of Great Pyrenees in the history of the world. The
weather should be good, we are outside but under a covered pavilion and please check in at the
registration table when you arrive so we get an accurate count of attending PYRS.

With the large turnout, we could use some support with additional food so if you can help by
providing a salad, dessert or something else please contact Marla at mcswineygpra@gmail.com. 

Gentle Giants in the Park is GPRA's THANK YOU to our many volunteers, adopters and
supporters that have helped make GPRA such an enormous success. We will have food, games,
vet consultation, photo booth and much more. We will also have a silent auction, a new GPRA T-
shirt and other merchandise for sale. Every family needs to experience being a part of 200 polar
bears gathered for our famous group picture.

See our website for more information and to RSVP.

Thank you and see you on Saturday.

John,
GPRA President and Founder

RSVP
Gentle Giants in the Park

Saturday April 30th 2:30 - 5:00
Pickneyville Park - Gwinnett County

SILENT AUCTION

To preview the items available in our Silent Auction please visit HERE. There is no online
bidding this year but items can be purchased prior to the event by contacting us at
SilentAuction2022@greatpyratlanta.com On site bidding will be held during the event.

If you have questions we can be reached at
SilentAuction2022@greatpyratlanta.com

Great Pyrenees Rescue of Atlanta
404.829.2609

GPRA Website - Available Dogs - Volunteer - Foster a Dog - Donate
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